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“I have enjoyed working with the Local authorities across North Wales recently, planning 

some exciting projects and activities with this year’s Welsh Government funding for 

schools and their Service children to get involved in. I am looking forward to seeing many 

schools engaging and benefitting from these to support their Service children! Please get 

in touch to find out more.” Cara, CaraLloyd-Roberts@ynysmon.llyw.cymru  

Regional School Liaison Officer for North Wales 

“We are delighted that five Armed Forces Friendly Schools from across Wales have accepted 

our invitation to participate in the Little Troopers well-being course throughout this term. The 

course has been created to be delivered within a school setting and is for all Service children; 

giving them the opportunity to talk, feel listened to and gain a sense of inclusion. If your 

school is interested in participating in the Primary or Secondary school Little Troopers well-

being course, then please contact us.” Jo, Joanna.wolfe@wlga.gov.uk  

Participation Lead Officer 

ARMED FORCES FRIENDLY SCHOOLS 

CYMRU 
Congratulations!!! 

Bronze status awarded to: 
Cyfarthfa High School, Merthyr Tydfil 

Mount Street Infants School, Powys 

Pen y Bryn, Conwy 

St Athan Primary School, Vale of Glamorgan 

 

 

 

 

 

Further 

information 

here 

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDING 

Further information here 

 

RESOURCES 

Further 

information 

here 

 

EVENTS 

SSCE Cymru CPD sessions 

Dates available in November/December. 

 

TRAINING 

See dates and book here 
Information and resources available here 

Remembrance Day: 

11th November 

Armed Forces Covenant Fund: Force for 

Change programme 
Application deadline: 14th November 2022. 

 

SSCE Cymru Case 

management support 
Available throughout the year. 

 Advice: Speak to your RSLO and use the SSCE 

Cymru funding guidance for schools in Wales. 

 

SSCE Cymru Network webinar: 

Supporting Service families 

Recordings from the event that took place on 12th October 

are now available. 
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